
 

 

Micro Harmonics Corporation Announces Founder David Porterfield's Retirement and New 
Leadership Team 

April 2024 marked a pivotal moment for Micro Harmonics Corporation (MHC) as David Porterfield, 
the company’s Founder officially retired from his full-time role. In 2025, David has also stepped 
down from his roles as CTO, CEO, and President. However, his unparalleled expertise and passion 
for innovation continue to shape MHC, as he remains actively engaged as a subject matter expert. 

In his ongoing role, David will focus primarily on new product development. He will also contribute 
insightful monthly blogs to the company website. His invaluable contributions will remain a 
cornerstone of MHC’s success. 

In response to David’s transition, we are pleased to announce the following leadership changes, 
positioning MHC for a dynamic and promising future: 

 David Porterfield will be Retired but continue as Subject Matter Expert and Vice President. 

 Diane Kees will assume the roles of CEO/COO, and President. 

 Joel Kees has been named Director of Product Development and Vice President. 

 Aaron Kees will continue to serve as CFO/CAO and Treasurer. 

To further strengthen our commitment to collaboration and innovation, David, Diane, Joel, and 
Aaron will now serve as partners in the business. 

This new chapter for MHC represents an exciting blend of continuity and growth. Together, we will 
continue to deliver exceptional millimeter wave component designs and drive the mission forward 
under our new leadership team. 

We thank David for his years of work and look forward to the future as he pursues his passions in 
retirement while continuing to contribute to MHC’s ongoing success. 


